
From: Laura Garth
To: Laura Garth
Subject: FW: 21NP0011LBC Ridge End
Date: 30 March 2021 15:36:38

From: Clare Grundy  
Sent: 30 March 2021 14:28
To: Colin Godfrey 
Subject: 21NP0011LBC Ridge End
 
Hello Colin,
 
Further to my email at the end of last week, our clients would like to offer the following
suggestions to help address some of the Conservation Officer’s concerns:
 

1. The existing bastle door was installed around 2006. It will be retained but modified.
2. They would still like to introduce some glazing into the door as they feel the solid door

significantly impacts on the natural light available internally. In order to find a
compromise between its defensible former use, and its current use as a home, we
have prepared an update to drawing M648/207, now revision B. This shows retention
of the existing beading strips which will retain the door’s vertical emphasis, so further
subdivision of the glazed panels.

3. We have also moved away from the proposal for a stable door adjacent towards
something more in keeping with farmhouses of this period. Our clients have suggested
that they will also replace the door at the far end of this elevation (not previously
included in the application) to match, if this helps to secure approval. This is a low
quality, ‘off the peg’, softwood door at present.

4. All doors, including the bastle door, will receive a paint finish, as the Conservation
Officer has suggested.

 
We have also attached some photographs of converted bastle houses from around the
region which include some glazing in their doors. We would welcome further comments in
the interests of finding an acceptable solution to all parties.
 
Many thanks,
Clare
 
 
Clare Grundy
Architect
Spence & Dower LLP
Arch 6
Stepney Bank
Newcastle-upon-Tyne
NE1 2NP
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